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July 26, 2012 
 
 
 
 
Tim Frank 
obo Robert and Lynda Bodin 
 
 
VIA EMAIL: tfrank@smilemn.com 
      
Re: Appeal for property at 801 Seventh Street East  
 
Dear Mr. Frank: 
 
This is to confirm that on July 24, 2012 at the Property Code Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the matter to Tuesday, September 18, 
2012 at 2:30 p.m. in Room 330 City Hall in order for you to have a chance to speak to Angie 
Wiese to figure out the building use.   
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
NMV 

 
Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
C: Fire Supervisors (email) 
 Rich Singerhouse (email) 
 Tom Friel (email) 
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